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The meeting was called to order at 4:00 pm. 
 
In attendance:  Don Provost, Maryelen Wielock, Art Murelli, Lori Vallee, Jim Millerick, Donna Mullen and 
Tricia Twomey. 
 
Minutes: The minutes from the April meeting were read and approved. (Murelli/Vallee/Unanimous) 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Financial Report: Tricia reported that we are at 79% of the budget and it be at 100% by the end of the 
fiscal year. 
 
Spring/Summer Programs:     

 Cinco De Mayo Bingo was a huge success!  The students from the LSM Mills Club were 
wonderful. 

 May Trip: East Side Restaurant 

 June Trip: Elizabeth Park with lunch at the Pond House Cafe. 

 Savers Trip is June 13th  

 For the summer picnic she has secured a group called “Two Funny Ladies.” 

 Girl Scouts will be dropping off donated items soon. 

 Another student has built a chess table for the seniors.  He will be bringing it May 21st at 3:30  

 Steady Set Go Fitness Class will be taking a break during the summer months. 
 
Roundtable Discussion: Burlington Bell Grant Application:  
Commissioners reviewed application for new computers, projector, and screen for the senior center.  
Jim and Tricia will be presenting this to the Burlington Community Fund at the June 7th meeting. 
 
Any Other Business: 
The commission has sent a letter to both the Board of Finance and the Board of Selectman regarding the 
status of the tax abatement discussion and option. 
 
Adjourn: The meeting was adjourned at 4:58 (Murelli/Vallee/Unanimous) 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Tricia Twomey 
  


